🙏 Welcome to Faith Formation at 
St. Stephen Parish!

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are so glad you’ve made the decision to enroll your child in Faith Formation. This journey is an important step in helping them grow in their relationship with Christ and deepen their understanding of our Catholic faith.

Our parish website will serve as your go-to resource throughout the year, offering calendars, forms, and important updates. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact Dawn Thiele at dthiele@saintstephenmil.org.

📬 Be sure to check your email regularly for class reminders, schedule changes, and announcements.
We look forward to walking this journey of faith with your family!


